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About the Event 
 The Civil Engineering Association successfully organized a Blood Donation Camp on September 30, 
2023, at SPCE. This event was aimed at encouraging students and faculty members to contribute to a 
noble cause by donating blood, while also fostering a sense of community service within the 
institution.

The camp, which attracted an overwhelming response, saw a total of 101 donors participate in the 
event. Each donor made a significant contribution to help save lives, showcasing their commitment to 



social responsibility.

The event was held from 11:00 am to 5:00 pm in Room 221, with the support of Dr. R .N . Cooper 

Government hospital and trained medical professionals ensuring that the donation process was 
conducted safely and smoothly. The donors were not only guided through the procedure but were 

also provided with information on the importance of blood donation and its impact on saving lives.

One of the highlights of the camp was a fun activity organized to engage the donors. After donating 
blood, participants were invited to create a stamp heart with their fingerprint and sign their name 

alongside it on a large banner. This interactive element added a personal touch to the event and 
served as a symbol of unity and compassion.



Refreshments were provided to all donors after their contribution to ensure their well-being. These 
small gestures of care were appreciated by the participants, who expressed their satisfaction with the 

overall organization and smooth flow of the event.

Feedback from participants was overwhelmingly positive, with many expressing their gratitude for 

being able to take part in such a meaningful activity. The CivilEngineering Association ensured that all 
donors received certificates of appreciation for their invaluable contribution. 

The success of the Blood Donation Camp not only highlighted the association's dedication to social 

causes but also demonstrated the potential for future philanthropic events. Looking forward, the Civil 
Engineering Association plans to continue organizing such events to contribute positively to society 

and inspire students to participate in activities that promote the welfare of others.

In conclusion, the Blood Donation Camp exceeded expectations, with a high turnout and active 
participation. The event strengthened the association's role in fostering a culture of empathy and 

community service among students and faculty.




